
Engineering Special Temporary Authority Request  

 

DTV America Corporation (“Licensee”) respectfully requests an Engineering Special Temporary 

Authority (STA) pursuant to the technical specifications listed in the application 

while it facilitates the repair of its Low Power television station (“Station”). 

 

The Station’s transmitter’s ERP has been reduced to 1.25kW as the Licensee is in the process of 

repairing the transmitter’s power amplifier fan. Once the transmitter is repaired and it can be 

operated safely, the station will be able to resume licensed operations.  

 

Grant of Licensee’s Engineering STA promotes the public interest as it will allow the station to 

continue to provide free over-the-air programming to the community and the surrounding area.   

 

  

 

 


